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Date: Friday 29th September ‘17 

 

We had the pleasure of taking the Y6 football team to Chopwell School 

for the cup competition of the Blaydon and District League on  

Thursday 22nd September. 

 

They all did us proud and showed great teamwork and sportsmanship.  

Although they didn’t reach the next stage, this didn’t dampen their 

spirits.  Well done boys! 

 

Miss McPherson and Mr Saddington. 



 

 

 

 

 

I am always delighted to read the children’s writing, it is so lovely to see their progress and once again there are excellent examples of 

good writing on the Writing Creatively board.  For the month of September I have selected four pieces of writing to be included in this 

week’s bulletin.  The writing ranges from one of our reception class pupils, to that of Jasmine D who is in Y6.  If you are in school, please 

take time to view the writing on the board that is just outside of my office.   

 

  

The Gingerbread Man 
 

Once upon a time there lived an elderly man and 

woman who were making a delicious gingerbread 

man.  He had icing swirls for eyes and chocolate 

buttons for decoration.  Then they put him in 

the sizzling oven to bake.  Mmm, a lovely smell 

of gingerbread burst out like a fire. 
 

Amazingly, the delicious gingerbread man came 

alive! “Ouch” he screamed as he instantly 

started sweating and crying at the same time.  

He climbed and flew out of the transparent 

window.  The old lady fainted with amazement 

and the gingerbread man scrambled away. 
 

As he skipped away happily he met a hungry 

chicken who said to the gingerbread man “come 

a little closer.”  “No” said the gingerbread man. 
 

Max Clark. 

 

 

Willoughby Chase 
 

As far as the eye could see, the glowing snow 

covered the ground as it fell gracefully from the 

purple overcast sky.  Colourless icicles hung from  

the great oak which stood strong and tall next to 

the towering manor house guarding the land for 

miles.  A golden square of window lit up the 

surrounding darkness.  Turrets pierced the moonlit 

sky and smoke came drifting out of the herring-bone 

brick chimney. 
 

Inside the joyous hubbub of people warming up by 

the fire was overpowering the hideous howling of the 

wolves without.  The delicious scent of food being 

prepared in the great kitchen drifted over the 

pleated hills into the distance, where the silhouetted 

trees swayed in the angry wind. 
 

Meanwhile, the wolves stood in the mist, their 

howling echoing for miles.  Their eyes gleaming in the 

moonlight.  They too could smell the smoke and the 

delicious scent of food being prepared in the kitchen 

and then they got closer. 
 

Jasmine D. 

 

The following children have been selected 

by their teachers to have their writing displayed on 

the ‘Writing Creatively’ board. 
 

EYFS 

Gateshead – Theo H and Charlotte G 

Newcastle – Ella A and Jasmine P 

KS1 

Edinburgh – Rachel C and Edward C 

Glasgow – Sophia M and Hayden C 

Cape Town – Jayden B and Abigail W 

Vienna – Charlotte W and Sam G 

Lower KS2 

Jerusalem – Zoe K and Max C 

Kuala Lumpur – Cole H and Jamie L 

Moscow – Sofie T and Emily O 

Upper KS2 

New York – Anna J and Tayla H 

Rio – Jamie R and Joseph T 

Toronto – Jamine D and Jonathan B 
 

Thank you children for working so hard to have your writing 

displayed on my board.  Well done to you all. 
 

Miss Armstrong. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Abigail W. 

  

 



 

School Attendance 

Week Ending 22.09.17 
 

Year 5/6  

New York  96.3% 

Rio   97.7% 

Toronto   98.4% 

Year 3/4 

Jerusalem  95.7% 

Kuala Lumpur  93.6%  

Moscow   97.3% 

Year 2 

Cape Town  100% 

Vienna   96.9% 

Year 1 

Edinburgh  92.0% 

Glasgow   98.0% 

EYFS 

Gateshead  99.0% 

Newcastle  98.1% 
 

Congratulations to Cape Town 

for 100% attendance last week. 

 

 

Forthcoming dates  

for your diary… 
 

Friday 6th October 9am  

Y3/4 parents are invited to join 

us for 

Celebration Assembly. 

Refreshments will be served 

after the assembly 
 

Monday 9th October 

A table will be set up in the hall 

for any contributions that you 

may want to make for the 

Blaydon Food Bank.  Members of 

the School Council will be taking 

the contributions to the  

Food Bank the week beginning  

Monday 16th October 
 

Wednesday 11th October 6.15pm 

Open Evening for parents of 

children who will start reception 

and nursery in September 2018 
 

Friday 13th October 9am  

Y1/2 parents are invited to join 

us for Celebration Assembly and 

to celebrate the harvest 

Refreshments will be served 

after the assembly 
 

Saturday 14th October 10am-2pm  

Grass Roots Gymnastic Club 

Venue Emmaville School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has sickness and/or diarrhoea, 

they must stay off school for 48 hours after 

the last bout of the illness. 
 

 

 

 

Max W (Y4 Jerusalem) has misplaced 

his school sweatshirt.  It is a size  

7-8 and has his name on it. 
 

Please check your child has their own 

items of school uniform. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have just received this certificate from the NSPCC for the 

fantastic amount of money our pupils raised for this worthwhile charity. 

 

Head Lice 
 

Could we ask that you check your child’s hair for 

head lice on a regular basis and if infected, 

please treat it straight away.   
 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
 

September’s Mathematicians are: 
 

Year 1 

George J and Noah I 
 

Year 2  

Lily H and William P 
 

Year 3/4 

Freddie W, Imogen B-M and Tyler G 
 

Year 5/6 

Liam H, Alex C and Darius S  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Head Teacher – Macauley G and Liam H (Toronto) 

For responding so quickly and so sensibly to help someone who had an accident in Crawcrook Park. 
 

  New York – Joshua B 

For excellent effort and attitude in all that he does. 
 

Rio – Olivia L 

For always giving maximum effort in all she does. 
 

Toronto – Rosie L 

For fantastic attitude to work and always trying her hardest. 
 

Jerusalem – Athena I 

For 100% effort in all of her lessons and a gorgeous smile on her face all of the time. 
 

Kuala Lumpur – Jack L 

For excellent effort with his handwriting.  Well done Jack! 
 

Moscow – Emily O 

For working incredibly hard in all lessons and for her beautiful handwriting. 
 

Cape Town – Liam G 

For fantastic work in Guided Reading. 
 

Vienna – Leo E 

For fantastic work all week and super answers in Guided Reading. 
 

Edinburgh – Amelia H 

For taking her time and always producing lovely work. 
 

Glasgow – Daisy May H 

For working so hard in her Science this week.  Well done. 
 

Gateshead – Maddox T 

For excellent listening ears and for being very knowledgeable about dinosaurs! 
 

Newcastle – Jessica T 

For having a smiley face every morning! 
 

Crawcrook  

am – Noah E for a great start to nursery. 

pm – Amelie E for listening so beautifully at story time. 
 

School Cook (Lisa Kirton) – Jamie L and Hollie F (Kuala Lumpur) 

For helping Reception children clear their trays up at lunchtime. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


